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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Please help your children follow the school rules:- 
I will:  
 

● Show the same amount of respect for my teachers and classmates as I would in 
the classroom, including listening well and using respectful language.  
  

● Be kind at all times.  
 

● Keep my microphone on mute unless I am asked by the teacher to turn it on.  
 

● Use the ‘reactions’ button to put my hand up if I want to say something and wait 
for my teacher’s response.  
 

● Engage with the live session, making sure I can be seen by the teacher.  
 

● Make sure there is not any personal information, pictures or items in view while I 
have my video on.  
 

● Remember that I am not allowed to film the lesson or record any part of it as well 
as putting this on social media. 

 
● Follow the school’s behaviour policy at all times. 

 
● Use respectful language when responding to my teacher on Google/Tapestry 

 


